Heiser-Ertel, Lauren

Subject: FW: New garage structure at 1104 Jenifer st.

From: Andy Sheinis _>

Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 8:58 PM

To: PLLCApplications <landmarkscommission@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: New garage structure at 1104 Jenifer st.

Dear Landmarks Commission,

| am the owner of a house across the street and down at 1115 Jenifer st. While | am unable to attend the public hearing
regarding the new garage structure at 1104 Jenifer st., as | am currently out of State, | want to voice my opinion.

After reviewing the documents available on the Legislative Information center website | would have no problem with
this addition and upgrade to the property at 1104. From the drawings the addition appears consistent in appearance
with the neighborhood and with the goal of preserving the look and feel of our culturally important heritage
neighborhood.

Sincerely,

Andrew Sheinis_





